
 

 
 

27th November 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
PTA SECRET SANTA GIFT BUYING DAY 
  
After the success of previous years the PTA are again holding their annual Secret Santa gift 
buying day on Friday 7th December  this is being held during the school day. There will be staff 
and members of the PTA on hand to help your child purchase their gifts. 
 
Each gift is priced at  £2.00 per item and limited to 2 gifts per pupil​​.  
  
Should you wish your child to purchase a gift for someone in the family, please send the correct 
money into school on Monday morning in a clearly marked envelope saying ‘SECRET SANTA’ 
with your child’s name and the amount. This is to be handed to the class teacher by Friday 30th 
November. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

  
  
  
Mr S Jevons 
Head of School 
  
  
 

 


